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I am in favor of this bill to protect Tribal lands in our state.  I strongly believe in the 
sovereignty of the Wabanaki and our need as a state to support them in every way 
possible.  Taking land by eminent domain is difficult for any landowner but more so 
since these lands belong to the Wabanaki and decisions regarding it should be up to 
their people.


